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IRFF supports the project 'Hope for Children' in Congo D.R. They report: 

 

We are very pleased to send you our report on the opening of the 2022-2023 school year. It was 

on August 31, 2022 that we received support from our partners IRFF UK and WCA with the aim 

of supporting children by providing them with School Supplies. 

 

 

 

A total of 53 children benefited from school 

supplies including school bags, uniforms, 

notebooks, slates, pens, lates and pencils. All the 

children were very happy and satisfied with this 

precious support. the volunteers who have also led 

the efforts for the success of this project greatly 

congratulate all the private donors, IRFF UK and 

WCA for the assistance received. 

 

 

We had realised an amount of $931 which allowed 

us to buy these school supplies. Now all the 53 

children are at school. Congratulations to everyone 

who contributed. This is a great success for the 

HFC Center. 

Thanks a lot to IRFF UK to WCA and all the 

Volunteers. 

 

Greetings and Much love from Congo D.R. 

 

Ben and Volunteers. 

 

 

 


